
 

Friday 25th August, 2017 

31st August Quarter Final for our debaters 

31st August Cross Country at Kereru School 

  

11th-15th September Maori Language week 

22nd September Pet Day 

29th September Final day of term and Winter Sports Assembly 

Kia Ora, Sherenden and Districts Community, 
 We are halfway through the 3rd term and have some exciting events coming up. Next Thursday we 
have the Cross Country at Kereru School and look forward to the students being involved and giving their 
best effort with this. On the same day, that evening, our highly determined debaters are taking on 
Tamatea Intermediate in a knockout quarterfinal, very exciting times.   
 The playground bark has arrived and the kids (and Campbell) have done an awesome job in shifting 
it around. We still need to get a boundary wall up and remove a few bits to allow our students to use it 
regularly at break times, though I know they have enjoyed the times on it when supervised by a teacher. 
Thanks again to Everfresh for supporting the school and helping this project become more attainable. 
 Well done to Mitch, Nina and Thalia who performed exceptionally at Maths Camp on Monday and 
Tuesday this week which 16 schools from Hastings have attended in preparation for the Mathletics 
competition coming up in September. We also have one year 5 and one year 7/8 to be selected to 
represent the school for the Aquarium speech competition, I know some students have already begun 
researching their topic and know whoever gets selected to represent our school will do an outstanding job. 
 With Pet Day this year, we are looking to engage Grandparents (and older old boys/girls) of 
Sherenden and Districts School. Some students are about to finalise the events and timeline and when 
this is completed, we will get it out as soon as possible. Again, we apologise that a date has not been set 
yet for a Marae visit to Omahu as part of this terms theme but we have finally made some traction and will 
look to finalise this early next week.  
 All the very best to all our hockey stars for their last week of hockey, thank you to all the coaches 
and parents that have given incredible support and enabled this opportunity for our students. 
Enjoy the weekend as the 
warmer weather 
approaches. 
Haisley Robson 

 
 

Sherenden and Districts School New playground described by the Senior Room 
 

The girl laughed like a wicked witch when she slid down the shimmery blue slide. By Jenna 

The climbing wall is as steep as a treacherous mountain. By Zanthia 

The bark lay in piles like a blanket on an unmade bed. By Rosie 

A rainbow of colours sprout from the playground. By Will Young 

The flying fox is as fast as a falcon. By Oscar 
The playground is filled with mountains of fun! By Jimi 
The rock wall is like climbing Mt Everest. By Noah 

The wobbly bridge is like being on top of a tree on a windy day. By Lincoln 

The rocking motorbike is like a bucking bull. By Ritchie 
 
 
 

Upcoming events and dates 

Year 7/8 Maths Camp 
This week on Monday and Tuesday we went to a maths camp for Year 7&8s. There were 5 other 
schools Tikokino,Elsthorpe,Kereru,Peterhead and Waipawa. At maths camp we worked on some 
mathletics questions as well as learning a few dances AND THERE WAS ICE-CREAM! 
It was hosted by Mr Fullwood and Mrs Mathews. First we split up into Year 7 and Year 8 groups.  
The Year 7s went in one room and Year 8s in another.  We also did some archery and shooting. 
Overall we really enjoyed maths camp and would love to go next year . 
Thalia,Mitchell and Nina 

 
 

Important Dates 
Cross Country 

Thursday, 31st of August at Kereru School 

Pet Day 

Friday, 22nd of September at Sherenden and Disticts School- 

Playground supportï Thank you to Everfresh who are helping with trans-

portation costs of the playground bark. Look forward to seeing the students on the play-

Sherenden and Districts Debators 
Last week on Tuesday the almighty 
Sherenden debate team took on Hastings In-
termediate in a heated debate, gladly, 
Sherenden successfully debated the moot 
that we should have a four day school week 
to improve learning and decrease stress, and 
came out on top with an supreme score of 
288 putting Hastings in their place with a 
score of 277 points it was a very intense de-
bate for both teams. Within that comes great 
news……… we are  in the quarter finals, 
yay!!!!!! 
Make sure to tune in to our next debate on 
Thursday, 31 August at 4pm. 
Maggie, Tildy and Thalia. 

Lucky  Barefoot 7s 

players enjoyed a skills 

session with some of 

the Magpies at Puke-

hamoamoa School this 

week. 

SCHOOL SPORTS SHIRTS—if you have extra shirts at home 

please return them at beginning of next week.   Thank you 

PLAYCENTREðonly one session per week nowðFriday mornings 

9.00 am to 12 NoonðAll Welcome.   Further information from Jodi 

Ash (8761006) 


